From: PC

To: Nancy Rudman
Subject: RE: Comments and Concerns on Wintergreen Townhomes Project
Date: Friday, May 14, 2021 6:03:00 PM

Ms. Rudman,

We are unable to open the document attached to your e-mail below. Please provide the
text in an e-mail as you proposed and we will make sure it is received in the public
comment as you did try to send it to us within the timeframe provided.

Thank you,

CITY OF
BAINBRIDGE
. ISLAND

JANE RASELY

Administrative Specialist
www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 (fax)

Planning and Community Development Service Hours
Due to the City’s COVID-19 response, the Planning and Community Development Department (PCD) has modified its

operations. Please see the PCD webpage (https://www.bainbridgewa.gov/154/Planning-Community-Development)

for current information.

From: Nancy Rudman <nancyrudmanrmt@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 8:58 AM

To: PCD <PCD@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: Comments and Concerns on Wintergreen Townhomes Project

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Kelly Tayara and others who may be concerned:

Attached are my concerns regarding the Wintergreen Townhomes development plan. | understand that Friday, May 14, is the
last opportunity to submit comments for the June 24 Hearing Examiner meeting, scheduled for 1:00 PM. If you can not open
this Pages file, please let me know and I will send the full document through email.

Please distribute my letter to the Planning Commission and the City Council as well as the Hearing Examiner.

Sincerely,

Nancy Rudman

1363 Stonecress Lane NE
Bainbridge Island
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